
 
 

 

 

 

February 21, 2019 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Betsy Barrett 

City Clerk 

City of Norwich 

City Hall 

Norwich, CT  06360 

 

Dear Ms. Barrett: 

 

This is to advise you that the Regular February 26, 2019 Meetings of the City of Norwich Board of 

Public Utilities’ Commissioners and the Sewer Authority of the City of Norwich have been 

cancelled due to scheduling conflicts.   

 

A Special Board of Public Utilities’ Commissioners Meeting and Special Sewer Authority Meeting 

will be held on March 5, 2019. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Christopher LaRose 

Acting General Manager 
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